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9:30 a.m. Sunday School 

10:30 a.m. Worship  

    

    

Gathering 
    Prelude – Sharon Shenk 
    Welcome and Announcements - Gerald Shenk 

    Call to Worship and Prayer  
 

Praising  
    Congregational Singing - Alan & Sharon Shenk 

    Offering (includes coin offerings for missions)  
 

Listening     

    Children’s Time - Gerald Shenk 

    Scripture Reading:  Romans 12:1-2  

    Message:  “Letting Go” - Carmen Shenk 
 

Responding  
    Song of Response 

    Congregational Sharing and Prayer 
 

Sending 

    Sending Song  

    Benediction 

 

============================================== 
Nursery Volunteers:  Carleen Layman, Maggie Brenneman 

============================================== 
 

 

Please pray for Martha Laub and Carol Ramsey (both recovering from 

recent surgeries). 
 

Daylight Saving Time ends next Sun., Nov. 3.  Don’t forget to change 

your clocks! 
 

Copies of minutes from the recent Congregational Meeting are available 

under the church mailboxes. 

 

THIS WEEK 
    Tues.   10:00 a.m.:  Interim Pastoral Team Meeting 

    Thurs. 7:15 a.m.:  Morning Prayers 

 9:30 a.m.:  Freedom Group Meeting 

    Sat. 8:00 a.m.:  VA Mennonite Men Workshop (H’burg M.C.) 

 9:00 a.m.:  Fellowship Team Meeting 
                     

NEXT WEEK / COMING EVENTS 
    Nov.  3:  Trash Pick-Up (1 p.m.) 

    Nov.  4:  Providing Lunch for Disciples’ Kitchen (11:30 a.m.) 

    Nov.  7:  Sewing Circle (9:30 a.m.) 

    Nov. 8-10:  Mennonite Women of VA Fall Retreat  

    March 3-10, 2025:  Springdale Serves as WARM Host 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Trash pick-up along Hall School Road will take place next Sun.,    

Nov. 3, at 1 p.m.  Those interested in helping should bring/buy food for  

a quick lunch after worship before beginning the clean-up. 
 

If you bank at DuPont Community Credit Union and would like the 

ability to directly transfer your offerings into the church’s account 

without fees, please talk with Alan Shenk. 
 

Copies of Pathways, the quarterly publication of Virginia Mennonite 

Conference, are available beside the white box in the foyer. 
 

Mennonite Disaster Service is involved in many projects right now!  

If you would like to volunteer, visit mds.org for additional information. 
 

Check the bulletin board for information on the following: 

 Virginia Mennonite Men’s workshop on Achieving Relational 

Wholeness, Sat., Nov. 2, 8 a.m.-3 p.m., H’burg Mennonite Church. 

 Dr. Felipe Hinojosa to speak on Quiet Riots: The Promise of 

Interethnic Anti-Racism & the Future of Anabaptism, Nov. 7, 7 p.m., 

Eastern Mennonite Seminary’s Martin Chapel. 

 Mennonite Women of VA’s fall retreat, Nov. 8-10, Short Pump: 

Embracing God’s Story: A Journey of Faith, Trust & Renewal. 

 Fundraiser for WARM, Nov. 24, 5-8 p.m., First Baptist, W’boro. 

 Christmas bell ringers needed for the Salvation Army’s Red Kettle 

Campaign. 

 


